September 2024 Classroom Newsletter



Welcome Back 4A!

The LORD is my Shepherd; I shall not want. Psalm 23:1

My name is Mrs. Sarah Rehill and I am blessed to be your child's homeroom Teacher. Mrs.

Taylor-Mehta and I are excited to partner with you in your child's learning this year. What a great 1st week of school it has been! The students have settled in nicely to their new classroom, made some new (and some old) connections with friends and are ready to learn! The first couple of days are focused on learning our routines and getting to know one another. We will be working closely with our Grade 4 team to keep consistency between our Grade 4 classes while working to meet individual student needs. This year we will apply biblical truths and our Christian faith into all that we do at school. Our classroom will reflect our Christian values as we honour Him in our words and actions.

I will be teaching Language Arts, Math and Physical Education. Mrs. Taylor-Mehta will teach Science, Social Studies, Health, French and Art. Mrs. Roussel will teach Music.

Upcoming Dates:



September

2: Labour Day- No School

4: Early Dismissal

10: School Photos

12: Grade 4 Retreat

18: Meet the Teacher Night

20: Terry Fox Run

27: Orange Shirt Day

30: National Day of Truth & Reconciliation Day- No School

Contact the Teache School Phone 780.449.2787

sarah.rehill@eips.ca andrea.taylor.mehta@eips.ca Class Website: https://sca4a.weebly.com/